
HOLLY GROVE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

October 10, 2017 

 

Good Morning Holly Grove Middle School and welcome back to another 

great day here at the Grove.  Would everyone please stand to recite the 
Pledge of Allegiance… 

 

Writer's Club: Writer's Club will be held this Wednesday from 3-4pm in room 3307, Mr. Mulder's room.  

Please bring some of your own writing to share, pencil and paper.  Be sure to have your rides here at 4pm. 

(10/10-10/11).   

 

Honors Chorus: Each year, choral singers throughout the state attend auditions for the NC Middle School 

Honors Chorus. Nearly 1200 students auditioned and only those scoring in the top 10% were chosen. This year, 

two students from Holly Grove were chosen. Congratulations, Benjamin Manhardt and Caroline Edmondson!  

 

 

 

Here at Holly Grove Middle School we are developing a legacy of 

excellence. WE believe in setting high expectations for our students and 

then working with each individual child to ensure that “All Students WILL 
Succeed”. The following are our student “DAWGS” expectations. 

Develop a safe environment – Accept responsibility – Work hard – Give 
your best – Show respect 

The staff at Holly Grove Middle School is committed to the success of all 

students and the belief that if they inspire children, their students will 

perform at a high level every day.  We have developed our Bulldog beliefs 

to not only guide our staff, but remind us every day that our core values 

put children first. Our Bulldog beliefs are: 

Relationships come first – Engaging lessons every day – Supervision is 
everyone’s job – Positive interactions with everyone – “All students WILL 

Succeed”  

 

 


